
From: Wayne Wiethe
To: terryjerrymoon@yahoo.com
Cc: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: FW: Street Lighting Mayfair East
Date: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 2:31:25 PM

The Home Owners Association has approached the City of Green to assist them in the replacement
of the poles and light fixtures in all phases of Mayfair East Subdivision. The first step was the petition
signed by 92% of the property owners of the subdivision, the second is a piece of legislation that
establishes the Resolution  of Necessity and outlines the plan, costs . There will be more legislation.
The estimated yearly cost is $ 312.00, that would be assessed to taxes for a period of 5 years, (this is
currently an estimate), for a total of  $1560.00, over the 5years, this could be paid in full and no
assessment. This 3 could go up slightly or come down, we will not know until the project is bid, but
no assessment will be put on until all the costs are totaled and divided by the 95 parcels in the
allotment.
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.
 

From: Molly Kapeluck 
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 9:15 AM
To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: FW: Street Lighting Mayfair East
 
Hi Wayne,
 
Can you answer them?  I think you can better explain.
 
Molly
 

From: T Moon <terryjerrymoon@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2019 8:41 AM
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Street Lighting Mayfair East
 
Dear Molly Kapeluck,
 
We were out of the country when the notice of public hearing for the
Street Lighting District Mayfair East Subdivision was issued. Could you
please provide us with an update of where this issue stands? Has there
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been a vote by those who will be financially affected? If approved, what is
the total amount to each property owner? Your letter only provided the
estimated yearly cost and omitted the total or for how long this
assessment will last. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Jerry and Theresa Moon
 


